From: bridgetannekelly(@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 3:15 PM
To: IIEERtE  Sheridan@gmail.com
Subject: Fw: ReCap--Red Bank Flag Distribution

Please ask Chris to be careful on government email about endorsements.
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

From: "Bridget Kelly" <Bridget.Kelly@gov.state.nj.us>

Date: Tue, 13 Mar 2012 17:08:25 -0400

To: <bridgetannekelly @yahoo.com>

Subject: Fw: ReCap--Red Bank Flag Distribution

Bridget Kelly

Office of the Governor
609.777.2518 office
609.571.0191 cellular

From: Pete Sheridan

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 05:05 PM

To: Bridget Kelly

Subject: FW: ReCap--Red Bank Flag Distribution

Peter G. Sheridan, Jr.

Office of Intergovernmental Affairs & Legislative Relations
Office of the Governor

0:609.777.2871

c: 609.367.4712

e: pete.sheridan@gov.state.nj.us

From: Chris Stark

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 5:04 PM
To: Pete Sheridan

Subject: ReCap--Red Bank Flag Distribution

Who: Mayor Pasquale (Pat) Menna (D)

Where: 151 Bodman PI, Law office

What: WTC Flag Distribution

ReCap: | met with Mayor Menna at his law office to distribute a flag from the 10th anniversary of 9/11. He was very honored to be able to receive
a flag and will be presenting it to council at the next meeting.

He has several issues for the administration to consider. The first is that Red Bank is a regional hub, with many non-profit agencies in the town,
and many of those agencies are looking to expand. Currently 18% of Red Bank’s taxable property is being utilized by a non-profit agency, which
prevents tens of thousands of dollars from being collect in local taxes. He asks that we consider supporting legislation that would require a PILOT
from non-profits for any ADDITIONAL expansion, but not to be a PILOT for their current facilities. This would help ensure that the non-profits
consider the taxable impact they have on expansion. Secondarily, he is concerned about school funding, but | assured him of our talking points
that the Governor is committed to reforms and to fully funding the school funding formula within 5 years.

Overall, this was a great meeting, and while he will likely not endorse us, he does have sincere appreciation for what we are doing.

-Chris
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